
 

 

A Special Note to Conference Participants       

Greetings to all from Dallas, Texas and London, England! It is my great 

pleasure to once again visit familiar faces as well as meet new ones at this 

years Middle East Summit for Personal Development along with noted 

author and lecturer Dr. Jean Houston, author and 

health researcher Dr. Natasha Campbell-McBride. 

I will be joined this season by my close assistant, 

engineer, and co-author, Mr. Thomas Drake. 

Among the many issues planned for discussion, we 

will be talking about and demonstrating 

PulsedTech’s new Transcranial Direct Current 

Stimulation instrument being distributed by SmartsWay Co. throughout the 

Mid-East. This simple, convenient, but extremely powerful tool is something 

that anyone interested in self-improvement and self-development should 

never be without. Likewise, it could prove to be a “secret tool” to give you 

that competitive edge in areas of learning, business, or even athletic 

competition as well as enhance mood and help adjust for that “perfect meditation”. 

Although not necessary for attendance, we understand that the units will be available to participants for 

purchase prior to the conference. We highly recommend acquiring the tDCS beforehand because will be 

providing hands on demonstration and use during the presentation which will be most beneficial to new 

users. 

For those who have the tDCS units, during and immediately after the conference Mr. Drake will be 

assisting users with custom montages for specific needs wherever possible. 

We sincerely look forward to sharing with your great group once again. See you soon live from London! 

 

Jimmie Holman & Thomas Drake  

Pulsed Technologies Research 

  



 


